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Data Alert – Registrar 
2020-13 

SEER*Educate Announcement – Casefinding Using  
Scans as the Source Document 

 
 SEER*Educate will be providing the first of a total of three planned casefinding 

modules aimed at training students and registrars in the fundamentals of using 
scans as the source document.  Three practicums  will be released from mid-
October to mid-December. 
 
Details regarding these modules can be viewed on the attached document 
SEER*Educate Casefinding Scans Announcement. 
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https://educate.fredhutch.org/LandingPage.aspx
https://share.naaccr.org/community-home/digestviewer/viewthread?GroupId=25&MessageKey=a4828dc6-e323-415d-89a2-d003603e0496&CommunityKey=b29e2bb2-73c8-49d4-ad8e-7eb9abcda56d&tab=digestviewer&ReturnUrl=%2fcommunity-home%2fdigestviewer%3ftab%3ddigestviewer%26CommunityKey%3db29e2bb2-73c8-49d4-ad8e-7eb9abcda56d

